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I have serious reservations about optometrists who have not been to medical school or
been a  medical resident performing eye surgeries. I agree we need better access to all 
kinds of health care for Maine citizens but this strikes me as too risky. Thanks for 
your consideration. Jeanie Barnard, LCSW


